
                    NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

                     OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

                     

                                      August 2, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

A quorum of the Iowa Colony City Council, Iowa Colony Planning Commission, and Iowa 

Colony Crime Control and Prevention District Commission may be in attendance at the: 

 

Iowa Colony District C Town Hall Meeting 

 

Iowa Colony City Hall 

12003 Iowa Colony Blvd.  

Iowa Colony, Texas 77583 

 

 
If a quorum is present, the members may discuss the subject matter of this gathering, as 

stated above. Therefore, this notice is given in an abundance of caution pursuant to the 

Texas Open Meetings Act, Texas Government Code chapter 551, including Section 551.001 

(4)(b)(iv). 

 
C E R T I F I C A T I O N 

 

I, Kayleen Rosser, City Secretary for the City of Iowa Colony, hereby certify that the foregoing Notice of Possible Quorum of the 
Iowa Colony City Council, Iowa Colony Planning Commission, and Iowa Colony Crime Control and Prevention District 
Commission is true and correct; and that I posted such notice at the Iowa Colony City Hall on July 26, 2023. 
 
 
_ 
 
_______ _______________________                                                         
KAYLEEN ROSSER, CITY SECRETARY 
CITY OF IOWA COLONY, TEXAS 

 


